
  

 

 

AMO has released its pre-budget submission, calling on the provincial government to 
sit down with municipalities and work together on a joint review of municipal finance, 
including a detailed analysis of Ontario’s infrastructure investment and service delivery 
needs.  

The full pre-budget submission builds on the ongoing discussions AMO has been 
leading across the province around the stability and sustainability of municipal finances, 
including a presentation on the plenary stage at the 2024 ROMA Conference.  

We need your help. 

Municipal councils are encouraged to support AMO’s ongoing advocacy efforts by: 
 

 

 

• Highlighting the need for this review when meetings with local MPPs and 
community members, using key messages included in AMO's pre-budget 
backgrounder.  

• Passing a council resolution at your next meeting, calling on the province to 
commit to this review in its upcoming provincial budget 

• Sharing your support with local media channels using our news release template 
and social media messaging 

 

 

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/m4ycsv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/2wzcsv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/ea2csv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/ea2csv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/u22csv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/av3csv
https://t.e2ma.net/click/q38a2j/e2v6w3xe/av3csv

